Ramen P. Cabrera
Director, Product Safety and Compliance Division

December 15, 2015

Mr. Hipolito 1. Gonzalez, Chief

Materials Safety Licensing Branch

Mail Stop T-8-E-18

Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal and Rulemaking Programs
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

1.5, Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Request for Amendment to Exempt Distribution License No. 29-27907-01E; Change of
Company Address

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

We hereby submit this request to amend vour records and our license to reflect aur new
company address as per below:

Old Address:
Panasonic Corporation of North America
One Panasonic Way, 4B-8
Secaucus, NJ 07904

New Address:
Panasonic Corporation of North America
Two Riverfront Plaza
Newark, N3 07102

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me, Thank you very
much for your kind attention.

Sincerely,
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Ramon P. Cabrera
Director, Product Safety & Compliance Division

Panasonic Corporation cf North America
Two Riverfront Plaza, 09N-175 e Newark, NJ 07102-5490
Tel: 201.348.7759 « Fax: 201.348-7759
Ramon.Cabrera@us.panasonic.com



